
 

 
 

       Monday 27th November   
 

Dear Parent(s), 
 

Year 4 Trip to Brixton Library  
 

As part of the Into Film Festival, Year 4 will be visiting the Odeon Cinema in Streatham 
to watch Captain Underpants on Wednesday 15th November. The children will be 
travelling to Streatham by bus and will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Graham     Miss Griscti    Mrs Cole 
 
 
   

 


